Dear parents and carers
Public Health have advised us that it is unwise to have large gatherings of visitors into school
including parents at the moment because of the spread of covid. We have been fortunate that
our cases have remained low and we are keen to do all we can to manage the risk of transmis-
sion. For this reason, we will film and post some Christmas songs on our website for you to en-
joy. We will text you in the last week of term to let you know when they are available to watch
OL Sl | on the website. We cannot hold coffee mornings until further notice. We strongly recommend
Ofsted that parents and carers wear a face covering if you come into the school building. Thank you for
your understanding.

Outstanding
Provider Best wishes

Liz Hayward
Headteacher

Word Aware day
Learning new words! Thank you for sending your children to school dressed as their favourite
word. It was fun for every- g .
onel!
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Last day of term Online safety tip

Friday 17" December https://www.commonsensemedia.org/
EYFS/KS1 finish at 1.30pm This site reviews games for parents so that you
KS2 finish at 1pm can decide if a game is suitable for your child.

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 4™ January

Dodgeball Club

We invited some children from Eleanor Palmer to compete against our KS2 Dodgeball club. The
children had a great time!

Science workshop
The Francis Crick Institute came to school to lead a very interesting workshop in Year 2. The chil-
dren are learning about germs in science.
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